


Thank you to all who participated in our 
9th Annual Great American Backyard Campout!

We had over 150 people register for
the event this year!

Even though the skies were cloudy, it was a
beautiful temperature for a great evening

being outdoors!



Campers enjoyed a schedule of activities throughout
the evening including geocoaching, orienteering,

fishing, and more!



Orienteering Education Session 
with the

 Delaware Valley Orienteering Association

Fishing Activities & Demonstrations with
Todd Pride from the Mid-Atlantic Youth

Anglers & Outdoors Program



Scout Troop 284 demonstrated fire making, 
and camp cooking. 



Girl Scout Troop 5813 prepared s'mores 

for everyone to enjoy!



Participants had the opportunity to
learn how to use BB guns and pellets

while they learned about related
safety measures.



Thank you to our
 event partners for helping to 

make this event a great success!


